
Office of the Returning Officer 

National Association of Professional Social Workers of India 

 

Dated: 14.10.2024 

NAPSWI ELECTION 2024 

 

Dear NAPSWI Life Members & Voters, 

Greetings from the Office of the Returning Officer, NAPSWI Elections 2024!   

This is to inform you that the dispatch of ballot papers or voting links for various positions is 

in progress. Each registered and valid voter will receive the ballot paper or voting link through 

their registered email address.   

As per the election schedule duly notified on the NAPSWI website, all members were expected 

to receive the election voting ballot paper since 13th October 2024. However, due to the 

technical glitch mentioned earlier—such as challenges in sending bulk emails and many 

addresses bouncing back—communication could not be sent to all members on time. We have 

now resolved the issue, and I am in the process of sending the necessary details to all of you.   

Despite the delays, I assure you that every eligible voter will receive their credentials within 

the stipulated voting period. We are actively working to expedite the process to prevent 

further inconvenience.   

By virtue of the responsibility entrusted to me by the Executive Committee as the Returning 

Officer, I assure all members that the election process will be conducted with the utmost 

fairness, transparency, and confidentiality. I strongly urge each member to exercise their 

right to vote as per the official notification.   

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and cooperation throughout this process.   

Further, I appeal the candidates and members not to create panic and disturb the election 

process by spreading misinformation. 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Asutosh Pradhan 
Returning Officer 

NAPSWI Elections 2024 


